
 

 

Wednesday 16th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 1 additional ‘parents evening’ report. 

I would first like to thank you for attending parents evening last week and coming to 
discuss your child’s progress. These sessions give us a chance to discuss your child’s 
happiness in school, strengths in learning and areas to develop and work on. The 
sessions move quickly and following some feedback, we would like to ensure you have 
a true reflection of your child’s strengths and what needs to happen next in their 
learning journey. 
 
Miss Cotton has prepared a brief additional report to supplement the information you 
discussed at parents evening. This should provide you with a fuller picture about your 
child’s learning and how you can best support them. This will be given to your child in 
an envelope today, so please look out for them. 
 
I have also included as a separate attachment, ‘Year 1 expectations’ so you are fully 
aware of what the end of year expectations for this year group are. This information 
will be further supplemented by regular ‘Marvellous Me’ messages that focus on some 
of the Maths and English strategies we use in the Year 1 classroom. 
 
We hope that you find this information useful, however, if you think an additional 
conversation with Miss Cotton and I together may help, then please email  
year1@hardenprimaryacademy.co.uk and we will arrange a further appointment. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Wishes, 

   

Mrs Leanne Ruddock 

Head of School 
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